Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, November 20, 2014 8:38 AM

To: ‘dave@eras.biz'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Dhruv Patel (dhruv.balaji@gmail.com)
Subject: RE: 110 Hegenberger Rd., Oakland

Dave,

We have received the funds, but | have not had a chance to review the work plan. | will be out of the office all next
week and have meetings scheduled in early December. | may be able to review the case file and work plan in early
December. Let’s target the third week in December for our discussion.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: dave@eras.biz [mailto:dave@eras.biz]
Sent: Wednesday, November 19, 2014 12:56 PM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: 110 Hegenberger Rd., Oakland

Hi Keith, we spoke about this site a few weeks ago and you were still waiting for the payment for oversight to go
through.

We have submitted a workplan on behalf of our client and the owner of the Property. | was wondering if there is a good
time that we can discuss the proposed work.

We know it is likely that there will be some remediation and/or additional investigation required so we want to try to
expedite getting this first work done so we can find out what is going on at the Property.

Also | find it very useful if we are on the same page before we start, it seems to make everything go a lot smoother.
Thanks, Dave

David Siegel

Senior Program Manager
ERAS Environmental, Inc.
1533 B Street

Hayward, CA 94546
www.eras.biz



